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Well with 2007 behind us, PA MUFON is ready for another 
exciting year.  

   

Plans for Sky Watches and Mock training sessions on landings 
and sightings should commence in April as the weather starts to 
change for the better. We are still in need of Investigators in the 
Northeastern and Central Pennsylvania areas. Anyone interested 
in becoming a MUFON Field Investigator can contact 
www.mufon.com or visit the PA MUFON website at 
www.pamufon.com.  

   

Some media notes of interest. England is opening their UFO Files 
to the public. They are to be released in February to the general 
public. The History Channel starts a new program in February 
called “The UFO HUNTERS”, coming in February 2008, date and 
time to be announced.  

   

We again this year are looking forward to educating the public on 
the UFO Phenomenon and attending as many UFO Conferences 
and Seminars as possible.  

   

We have added a new look to our web page www.pamufon.com 
for 2008 hope everyone likes it.  



   

To the group of new Field Investigators in training, again if there 
is anything we can assist you with please do not hesitate to 
email Investigators at mufon11555@dejazzd.com / 
mufon11528@epix.net / jaydonmoyer@comcast.com.  

   

   

In 2007 PA MUFON, ranked 45th in the CMS Ranking Report, out of 
46 reporting states. To date Jan. 10, 2008 we are ranked 8th. 
Thanks to everyone involved in making that possible.  

The UFO Awareness Day format has been completed and a list of 
dates and times will be published in the March newsletter. 
Anyone wishing to assist at the Awareness Days can contact 
SSD Witkowski at butch221@dejazzd.com / 
mufon11555@dejazzd.com  

   

The Atlantic Coast UFO Conference will be held on Feb. 15,16,17 
2008, at the Trump Plaza Hotel and Casino, Atlantic City NJ . 
Great line up of speakers. Contact Atlantic Coast UFO 
Conferences, P.O. Box 16 , Fair Lawn , NJ 07410 or 
www.atlanticcoastufos.com for ticket information.  

   

Other upcoming events:  

X-Conference, April 18,19,20 2008  

7th Annual Pennsylvania Paranormal Conference, April 12, 2008  

Spirit Society of PA, Spirit Day, May 3, 2008  

2008 Roswell UFO Festival, July 3,4,5,6 2008  



MUFON 39th International Symposium, July 24,25,26,27 San Jose 
CA at the Doubletree Hotel  

   

Note: To Investigators…..If you are assigned a case and won’t 
have the time, advise John Ventre, and it can be assigned to 
someone who may have the time. That is not a problem.  

   

We are still looking for feedback on where to hold meetings in 
the state.  

   

“KEEP YOUR EYES TO THE SKIES”  

   

Thank you for your time and dedication:  

S.Witkowski, PA State Section Director / Field Investigator  

Butch221@dejazzd.com or mufon11555@dejazzd.com  

 


